October 2021
Greetings from New Brunswick.

The NBSCT has a tentative Zoom AGM scheduled for October 28. We would be so happy to
have an in person meeting, to see our members in person and to have live feedback, but this,
again, cannot take place. Large gatherings inside are still not allowed by Public Health. It is a
decision that we, as health care professionals support, even though we are disappointed.

Our province is in another “wave” of COVID cases, and we are all feeling the same fatigue
that our national counterparts feel. It seems as though our education as RCTs is focusing on
protecting ourselves from the virus. There have been no in person education sessions, but
there are various online opportunities available. Our members are still collecting CEUs

Respectfully submitted,
Valerie Gilbert,

NBSCT President



